
March  23,  2017 


John  &  Janine  Morris 


2  Heritage  Court 


Branchburg,  NJ  08876 


State  of  New  Jersey  Dept.  of  Environmental  Protection 


Land  Use  Regulation  Program 


Lavallette  Borough  Section  Chief 


Mail  Code-  -501-02A 


P.O  Box  420 


Trenton,  NJ  08625-  -0420 


To  Whom  It  May  Concern 


I  am  writing  this  letter  to  appeal  the  request  for  the  installation  of  2  waterfront 


development  permits  for  a  4'  x  315'and  4'  x  340  pier  dock  located  at  77/79  Pershing 


Blvd,  Lot  22/23,  Block  960.  I  currently  reside  at  an  adjoining  property  and  after 


living  at  this  location  for  over  30  years,  find  this  request  to  be  unnecessary  and 


dangerous  to  surrounding  residents  and  boaters.  We  currently  have  a  100  ft.  pier 


and  other  local  residents  have  no  more  then  130  ft.  piers,  which  supplies  all  of  us 


with  sufficient  water  levels  for  watercrafts  and  usage.  Allowing  a  315'/340'  ft.  dock 


(which  would  basically  be  into  the  channel)  would  endanger  boaters,  kayakers 

wave  runners,  etc.  especially  during  nighttime  hours 


Please  take  this  letter  as  our  opposition  to  this  project.  If  you  should  have  any 


further  questions  or  need  to  contact  us  please  feel  free  to  do  so  at  908-  -672-0036, 


Our  best 


Johr&  Janine  Morris 



